
 

  
  

  
  
  

  

    
    

    
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

April 13, 2022: Notice is hereby 
given that The Virgin Islands 
Water and Power Authority (The 
Authority) will submit a petition 
to adjust the Electric Systems’ 
Levelized Energy Adjustment 
Clause (LEAC) rate on May 1, 
2022 (May 2nd due to weekend) 

                                                    
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  
The petition is for a proposed 
Electric System LEAC rate of 
$0.263127/kWh. The proposed 
rate is an increase of 
$0.040881/kWh to the current 
Electric LEAC rate of 
$0.222246/kWh. The increase in 
the proposed LEAC rate is a 
result of rising fuel prices. 

 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Recovery of Deferred Fuel Balance  $         -         per kWh 


